Report for Scoulton Parish Council 4.9.25

On Thursday 18th September there will be a special council meeting to debate the submission for LGR (local government reorganisation)

On Monday 20^{th} October there will be a special cabinet meeting to approve the draft Reg 18 document of the local plan.

Grants are being offered for shop fronts to help revitalise town centres. Alongside this is the 'Love your Market Town' pride of place grant. Grants of between £1,000 and £5,000 are available to support creative projects that bring people into town centres and increase local spending.

The CAP (Community action partnership) has been launched in Thetford. Designed to support a healthier and safer community by uniting Norfolk police, Public Health, Trading Standards, and the local community. The initiative is to address issues related to underage drinking and vaping. Later this will be launched in Dereham.

The match funded community grant scheme is open until 9th October. Details can be found on Norfolk Community foundation website.

Cllr. Helen Crane 4.9.25